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Presentation of the preparatory document of the 15th Ordinary General Assembly of the Synod of
Bishops

Next Friday, 13 January, in the Holy See Press Office, a conference will be held for the presentation of the
preparatory document for the 15th Ordinary General Assembly of the Synod of Bishops, scheduled to be held in
October 2018 on the theme “Youth, faith and vocational discernment”.

The press conference will be attended by Cardinal Lorenzo Baldisseri and Bishop Fabio Fabene, respectively
secretary general and under-secretary of the Synod of Bishops, and the young people Elvis Do Ceu Nicolaia Do
Rosario and Federica Ceci.


